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METROMEDIA POWER, INC.

Via Federal Express

September 23, 2010

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Metromedia Power, Inc.
Renewal Notice of Intent to Provide Electricity Aggregation Services

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed is Metromedia Power’s renewed Notice of Intent to Provide Electricity Aggregation
Services due by September 25, 2010.

If there are any questions or further information is needed, please contact me at (732) 318-
3658 or by e-mail at gpozza©mmenernv.com.

Sincerely,

Gordon L. Pozza
Director of Regulatory Affairs


